
JOINT MEMORIAL SERVICE        

The service is scheduled for Friday, June 14, 2019  

    Immediately following joint opening 

 
Please submit a list of your deceased Auxiliary members for this year.  This information is necessary to 
plan for the last roll call at Convention. 
 

We will also accept names at the Convention.  Please submit all information to the AMVETS Ladies 
Auxiliary Chaplain (and Executive Secretary) in a timely manner. 

 

If you have any questions or need any information, please direct them to the Auxiliary Chaplain  
By  MAY 5, 2019. 

WENDY LUZADER 

      702 SW 5 Ave         

Trenton, FL 32693 

PHONE- 352-214-8700 

wendyluzader@yahoo.com 

 

 

“Red, White and Blue” to all 

 

THE FLAG OF THE UNITED STATES 
 

At our Department Convention there is that opportunity for all AMVETS Ladies Auxiliaries to display their 

colors.  In addition to the Stars and Stripes we are proud of the AMVETS Ladies Auxiliary Flag. 

Once each year the auxiliaries are requested to bring their flags to the Convention to advance the colors 

at the opening ceremony and then to have them posted during the entire Convention.  Many auxiliaries 

have worked very hard to purchase their colors, so why not show your colors? 

Please don’t forget your stands and mark them for identification purposes. 

Remember, you and you alone are responsible for YOUR flags. 

Direct any questions to the Dept. Sgt.-at-Arms 

CLAUDIA THOMPSON 

1409 Pembroke Drive  

Leesburg, Florida  34748  

PHONE352-326-2440-

************************************************************************************************************* 

mailto:Ladycarole7@comcast.net

